

Professor Baiba Rivža Foreign Member of The Lithuanian Academy of Sciences

01 December 2014

Dear Professor Rivža,

On behalf of the Presidium and the Division of Agricultural and Forestry Sciences of the Lithuanian Academy of Sciences we have the honour to congratulate you on the occasion of your glorious Anniversary.

May we take this opportunity to express our gratitude for your sincere, active and productive collaboration with Lithuanian scientists. We highly appreciate your scientific competence, organizational activities and the joint work at the editorial boards of scientific journals.

Please accept our best wishes for good health, personal happiness and many long years of successful scientific activities and collaboration with Lithuanian scientists.

With our warmest regards,

Professor Valdemaras Razumas

President of the Lithuanian Academy of Sciences

Professor Zenonas Dabkevičius

Chairman of the Division of Agricultural and Forestry Sciences

of the Lithuanian Academy of Sciences